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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

18 September 2025 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
  

Parent Coffee Morning – Year 7 & New Starters 
 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 7 & New Student Coffee Morning at Hendon 
School, a welcoming opportunity to meet key members of staff, connect with other families, 
and learn more about life at our school. 
  

🗓 Date: Wednesday 1st October 

🕘 Time: 10:30 – 11:30, please arrive by 10:20am 

  
This informal gathering is designed to help you and your child feel more confident and 
connected as you settle into the Hendon School community. 
  
What to Expect 
 During the morning, you will: 
 

• Learn about our pastoral care system, including how we support student wellbeing 

and academic progress. 

• Get an overview of school systems such as: 

➢ FROG (for behaviour and homework tracking) 

➢ ParentMail (for school meals and trips) 

• Hear about our House system, enrichment opportunities, and how we encourage 

student leadership and participation. 

• Receive guidance on who to contact for various queries – from academic concerns to 

safeguarding and SEND support. 

• Enjoy refreshments and a chance to ask questions in a relaxed setting. 

 
Supporting Your Child’s Journey 
We understand that starting a new school can be both exciting and overwhelming. At 
Hendon School, we are committed to ensuring every student feels safe, supported, and 
inspired to achieve their best. 
 
This coffee morning is just one of the many ways we aim to build strong partnerships with 
our families. 
  
Whether you’re new to Hendon or simply want to learn more about how things work, we 
warmly encourage you to attend. 
  
Please sign up HERE 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Christie Stolk 
Office Manager 
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